
CITY AND COUNTY OF HONOLULU
 
PLANNING COMMISSION
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a public hearing to be held by the Planning Commission of 
the City and County of Honolulu: 

PLACE: Kapolei Hale, 1000 Uluohia Street, Conference Rooms A and B, Kapolei, 
Hawaii 

DATE: February 16,2011 
TIME: 1:30 p.m. 

PUBLIC HEARING
 
Public hearing notice published in the Honolulu Star-Advertiser on February 4, 2011.
 

1. A BILL TO AMEND THE WAIANAE SUSTAINABLE COMMUNITIES PLAN. 

The purpose of this ordinance is to amend Chapter 24, Article 9, Revised 
Ordinances of Honolulu and to replace the Waianae Sustainable Communities Plan 
(SCP) incorporated therein with the attached Waianae SCP, which has been 
prepared in accordance with the prescribed requirements of Section 6-1509 of the 
Revised Charter of the City and County of Honolulu 1973, as amended. 

This development plan ordinance adopts a revised sustainable communities plan for 
Waianae that presents a vision for Waianae's future development consisting of 
policies, guidelines, and implementation strategies that will serve as a policy guide 
for more detailed zoning maps and regulations and for public and private sector 
investment decisions. 

Information regarding these public hearings can be obtained by contacting the Planning 
Commission, i h Floor, Frank F. Fasi Municipal Building, 650 South King Street, Honolulu, 
Hawaii 96813, telephone 768-8007. Special services for people with disabilities will be 
provided upon prior request. 

Fifteen (15) copies of testimony on any item should be filed with the Planning Commission 
at least forty-eight (48) hours before the date of the public hearing. One copy may be faxed 
to 768-6743. 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
RODNEY KIM, Chair 
By 

DAVID K. TANOUE 
Director of Planning and Permitting 

Honolulu Star-Advertiser: Friday, February 4,2011 


